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On Tuesday, 16" May 44 students from Mossfiel
participated in the School Sports Victoria Hoppers
Crossing Cross Country Carnival. Mossfiel came
6" overall in the district and had four students
who finished in the top ten in their race. As a
result, these students will participate in the
Wyndham Division Cross Country Carnival at the
end of the month.
Congratulations to the following students;
Shuny 3, Kyra 2", Tylah 5" & Chloe 5%
Well done to all students for doing a great job in
participating in the cross country.

Andrew Morrison

(Sports Co-ordinator)
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CANCER COUNCIL BREAKFAST FUNDRAISER
We have invited the Mossfiel Community to
participate in a special breakfast to raise money
for the Cancer Council on TUESDAY 23RD MAY
2017 from 8:00AM TO 8:35AM in the canteen
area.

Breakfast Menu $2.00 Per Selection for

1 Large pancake & milk, or

2 x pikelets and milk or

3x mini pikelets and milk

Order form and correct money need to be in
by tomorrow, Friday 19 May 2017, 2pm.
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Bay City Lakers Basketball Club currently has vacancies for
Boys and Girls to play Basketball. Beginners Welcome.
New season commenced 22™ April 2017.

Under 8 Boys — Born 2010/2011/2012

Under 10 Girls — Born 2008/2009

Under 12 Girls — Born 2006/2007

Under 14 Girls — Born 2004/2005
The teams play at the Altona Sports Centre, Queens Street,
ALTONA MEADOWS.
Practise is at the Altona Sports Centre.
Any parents who have children interested in playing please
contact Lyn Harrower on the below for further information.
Lyn Harrower (Mob) 0412 779 663 — Email:
Iynharrower(@hotmail.com or

baycitylakers(@gmail.com
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certificate from the Premiers.

The Premiers’ reading challenge has now opened and all Mossfiel students
have been registered to participate. All students should have now received
their log sheets and book mark. F-2 students must read 30 books and 3-6

students must read 15 to complete the challenge.

Once complete, logged books will be verified by a member of the PRC
team and the students will receive a Mossfiel Certificate of completion and their name printed in the
newsletter. Towards the end of the year all students who have completed the challenge will also receive a
Parental permission will be required only if you wish to have your child’s
name appear on the PRC website honour roll, it is no longer printed in the newspaper. Certificates from
the Premiers cannot be re-printed so please check that your child’s name is spelt correctly and in your
For any further PRC information and booklists please go to;

preferred format when you log in online.
www.education.vic.gov.au/about/events/prc

Students can borrow PRC books from the school library during their library lessons.
opening the library on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from

starting 23 May. Local libraries also have lots of PRC books for borrowing.

If you require another log sheet they are available from the office and usernames and passwords can be

obtained from your class teacher.

Congratulations to these students who have complete
Iman Kerrout 1/2S

Ella Morris 1/20

Lilly Parsons-

d the challenge;

Parry 1/2S

We will also be
8.30-8.45am for additional borrowing




Mossfiel PS students from Foundation to Year 4 participated in the Little Athletics Program for Schools. It
was a fantastic program held during their physical education time and the children really enjoyed the
clinics. Below is some information from Little Athletics Australia.



